
From:   
Sent: 23 January 2019 09:18 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Borders national Park 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
We’re sheep farmers in the Scottish Borders and so appreciate our countryside and environment. Do 
feel though that we’re threatened by the ever increasing conifer planting and damaging 
infrastructure of the windmills. Both never help with employment or the local communities! 
Detrimental for tourism too, which we so much need more of. We have wonderful hills, beautiful 
panoramic scenery, history and culture which if don’t look after will be gone forever. A National Park 
will help so much to bring tourism and help to keep our towns and villages alive.  
Please support this venture and save our Border Hills etc. 
 
Yours 


